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An event titled "Treasure Hunt"

The Technology Club at the Deanship of Student Affairs in Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi
Campus) in collaboration with the College of Engineering and under the supervision of Dr.
Mahmoud Al-Khasawneh, organized an event titled "Treasure Hunt". The event aimed to raise
awareness among students about the risks of cyber fraud they may encounter in the face of
technological advancement. 

The event also included educating students about practical examples of electronic fraud risks
and how to confront or avoid them. Additionally, it featured various educational competitions
with an entertaining aspect, in which both students and faculty members participated.
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